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2017 Scholarship Winners  
The Dickinson Public Schools Foundation recently 

announced the following scholarship awards. 

  

Sarah Dobitz was awarded the 

Jack Carlson Memorial 

Scholarship.    The scholarship 

was developed to continue Mr. 

Carlson’s legacy of “making a 

difference in the lives of young 

kids.”  This is the 12th year of 

the $1,000 scholarship awarded 

by the Carlson family to a 

Dickinson High School 

graduating senior.  Sarah will be attending Dickinson 

State University pursuing a degree in special education. 

 

Presley Weiler was awarded   

the Ruth Lenz Memorial 

Music Scholarship.  This 

scholarship was established 

by the Lenz family to 

continue Ruth’s love of 

music.  Presley is pictured 

with Harry Lenz.  She will 

be attending Dickinson 

State University pursuing a     

degree in music. 

 

 

Michael Herauf was awarded the 

Michael Callahan Hockey 

Scholarship at the Dickinson 

Hockey Banquet.  Michael will be 

attending the University of 

Minnesota pursuing a degree in 

architecture.  

 

 

The Dickinson Public Schools Foundation manages the 

scholarship funds 

 

       Foundation Awarded Grants  
        The Foundation awarded $40,765.75 in grants in 

the     spring of 2017.   
        The following were awarded grants: 

 Hot Marimbas in Middle School/Professional 

Development Training – Laurae Dykema, 

Dickinson Middle School - $12,702 

 Self Regulation for Success – Amber Fridley, 

Lincoln Elementary - $10,000 

 Library MakerSpace – Marcus Lewton, Dani 

Paiz, Susan Moberg – Dickinson Middle 

School & Dickinson High School - $7,700 

 Classroom Aquaponics:  A Closed Resource 

Loop Project – DHS Environmental Science 

Class, Elisa Kensinger (teacher) – Dickinson 

High School - $1,000 

 Bringing PCR to Dickinson High School – 

Dena Venneman – Dickinson High School - 

$9,034.75 

 Welding – Clarence Hauck – Dickinson High 

School, $252 
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The Foundation helped sponsor the first ever Dickinson 

High School Hall of Fame class.  Inducted into the 

DHS Hall of Fame were:  James Molstre (1980-82); 

Robin Huebner (1974-76); Michele (Gab) Willer 

(1978-80), Jess (Herauf) Lehman (2008-11), Jack 

Carlson (1978-2003) and Milo Dullum (1966-1988).  

They were inducted at halftime of the DHS 

homecoming football game on September 8.  A Hall of 

Fame breakfast was held at the new Dickinson Middle 

School on September 9.

The Foundation’s mission is 

“to provide private, financial support 

to enrich the quality of education 

in the Dickinson Public Schools.” 

 

Left to right:  Jess (Herauf) Lehman, Kathie Carlson, 

Michele (Gab) Willer, Milo Dullum & Robin Huebner 


